
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          
         Thursday 14th September 2023 

 
          Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 5 Wolseley Bridges Wildlife Trust  
 
As part of our Geography learning journey at Ryecroft, Year 5 have started studying rivers locally 
and globally.  
 
To enhance their learning and understanding of the structure of a river and its uses, we have 
arranged a visit to Wolseley Bridges Wildlife Trust in Rugeley.  
 
This visit will take place on the 23rd October 2023 and will be travelling to and from school by 
coach.  We will be leaving at 9:00am and will be back before the end of the school day. 
 
Due to the activities being in and around water, we request that children wear non uniform 
clothing that they don’t mind getting dirty, or possibly wet and either wellies or waterproof 
footwear. Warm clothing and a waterproof coat is also required.  
 
A packed lunch is also required (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks), alternatively a packed lunch can 
be provided by the school at a cost of £2.83.  If your child is eligible for free school meals the 
packed lunches can be provided free of charge.  All orders must be placed directly with catering 
staff, by Friday 13th October 2023.     
 
The cost for this visit is £18.00, which will be required by Monday 9th October 2023 at the very latest.  
 
Please note – Payment is preferred by using ParentPay.  Parents who do not wish to use the 
ParentPay website should request a “pay point” barcode letter from the school office. This should be 
taken to a local pay point shop where payment can be made in cash. Barcode letters are created for 
specific students visits / activities so can only be used once. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Mrs L Doyle 
Lead for Geography  
 
 
 


